
From: 	 Burton, Faith (OLA) 
To: 	 Appelbaum, Judy (OLA); Weich, Ron (OLA) 
Sent: 	 9/22/2011 9:42:02 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: Fast & Furious 

We are aware of both and I just got off the phone with Matt about them. All OK. Thanks. 

From: Appelbaum, Judy (OLA) 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 9:40 AM 
To: Weich, Ron (OLA); Burton, Faith (OLA) 
Subject: Fast & Furious 

Matt Axelrod mentioned this am that there's a new Grassley/lssa letter, re IG turning over a transcript to prosecutors. I 
didn't catch whether it's a letter to the Dept or to the AG, but wanted to make sure you're aware. He also said 
something about a 12-page Newell document that went to the Hill, which he hadn't seen yet. Sorry to give such a fuzzy 
report, but I don't know more and wasn't in a position to ask in the setting in which Matt was reporting this to the DAG. 
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